
Pass on Sites Resevior 

Hello my name is Brett Hoffman,

I am currently helping operations at a private water treatment company (ATS). We treat and filter water at construction sites 
big and small. My background is in Water Conservation (City of Sacramento) agriculture and sustainability. I am also working 
on a Masters degree. I have taken great pride in helping preserve our water systems to benefits humans and great 
ecosystems alike.

This Sites Resevior is unfortunately not the route we need to take. The planning for Sites does not account accurately for the 
harsh dry years that we encounter. When those times come , our already taxed river ecosystem on the Sacramento will slowly 
be degraded even more. This is a solution not meant for our present time. 

This 4.7 billion dollar project is not cost effective. I hope this attempt at water solutions sparks greater innovation and 
communication with nonprofits, governmental agencies, and communities to bring more small scale lasting solutions. 

Let's put money toward improving soils (which require less water imput) and furthering the mindset that less is more, while also 
updating old water techniques and appliances. 

Thank you for your time and all your hard work throughout the years.

Cordially,

Brett Hoffman 
4607 Lemon Hill Rd,
Rocklin, CA 95677

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone

bhoffman07 <bhoffman07@mail.roosevelt.edu>

Fri 1/12/2018 6:49 AM 
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